
 

 

 

 

 

Alcobendas, May 11th 2020 

 

 

Pursuant to articles 226 and 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market 

Act and other applicable regulations, hereby Indra makes public the following 

 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

The First Quarter 2020 results that are being published jointly with this 

communication include information on the Company´s decision to withdraw its 2020 

guidance and to postpone the resumption to dividend payments, previously 

announced for 2020, as a consequence of the major COVID-19’s impact in global 

economy which is expected to affect Indra’s results in the coming quarters, being 

very difficult at this moment to estimate to what extent. 

 

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

 

Carlos González 

Vice Secretary of the Board  

 

 


